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Reference: Standards Recommendation Relating to Technology Being
Proposed by RAYTHEON, Inc., for Inclusion in the P802.11b (2.4 GHz) Standards Projects.

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to confirm to the IEEE that the Raytheon Company has no patents, and knows of no
patents, which cover techniques necessary to implement the waveform it has proposed in
document doc:IEEE P802.11-98/20.

This letter does not grant any right to the IEEE with respect to the company's intellectual
property rights that cover contributions to the proposed standard, other than provided
above.

 Yours Truly,

RATHEON COMPANY

__(signed by)___________________________
Richard Winer
Manager of Contracts
Microelectronics and
Commercial Electronics Group

cc: J. Langley
B.`Myers
J. Schuss


